
PCAB Report 

Mesa Pathways 

4.16.24 

 

Mapper 

VPI O’Connor sent an email to the Chairs on April 3rd, 2024 regarding next steps for the 

updating of the maps for the Associate Degrees for Transfer (ADTs) so they align with the Cal-

GETC GE pattern and will be in compliance by May 31st, 2024.  

 

Counselors have created preliminary drafts of updated maps for the ADTs, which are ready for 

feedback. Counselors Kari Parker, Cynthia Rico, and Marisa Alioto also emailed department 

chairs the following information on April 11th, 2024: 

 

1. A draft of a 2-year map for the ADT degree 

2. A PDF of the ADT degree requirements in the 2023-2024 catalog 

3. A PDF with the Cal-GETC GE requirements 

 

Department chairs were reminded that these maps are not education plans and will reflect a 

two-year pathway to completion of the Associate Degrees for Transfer (ADTs), which will 

include major, GE and, if applicable, elective requirements. 

 

Using this information, the Chairs are being asked to review the map that has been created and 

reply promptly.   

● If the map is accurate and no edits are needed, department chairs should let the 

counselor know it has been approved.   

● If modifications need to be made, department chairs are encouraged to set up a 30-

minute appointment (in person or via zoom) with the counselor to discuss edits and 

finalize any changes or updates to these maps. 

● Appointments will be available with counselors starting the week of April 15th and will 

continue through April 26th.  This will allow counselors time to update and finalize maps 

for submission by the May 13th deadline. 

 

Dr. O’Connor requests that the final versions of these maps be completed and submitted to 

Marisa Alioto: malioto@sdccd.edu by Monday, May 13th, 2024. 

 

Additionally, work continues towards completing the other templates required by the California 

Community College Foundation to run the Mesa Mapper pilot. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to Marisa Alioto with questions. 

 

Student Success Coaches 

Mesa’s Student Success Coaches program will continue again next year.  Dr. Ian Duckles will 

be leading the effort and sent an email on April 10th regarding the ways in which administrators, 
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faculty and classified professionals can become an active part of supporting Mesa College 

students through this program. 

 

If you’re interested, please email Dr. Ian Duckles: iduckles@sdccd.edu and he will invite you to 

attend one of the following information sessions: 

● Wednesday, April 24th: 1:00 -1:45 pm via Zoom 

● Monday, April 29th: 12:00 -12:45 pm in person (location TBD) 

● Tuesday, May 7: 10:00 - 10:45 am via Zoom 

Next Mesa Pathways Committee Meeting: Our next MPC Meeting is TBD. 

To learn more about Mesa Pathways: https://www.sdmesa.edu/mesa-pathways/ 
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